COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping ™
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURE

3réd December, 1932,

Dear GOirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of ilr. Jonker's
letter of the 28th ultimo enclesing a pian (in duplicate)
showing the strengthening cf the aftership in the .V, “HADOERA’

" UANCARAN" anc “MAFPIA", and with regard thereto I have to state

S Y R
that provided the arrangements be carried cut as shown and

amended thereon, and to your satisfacticn, they will be approved .
The plan in queeticn is returned herewith, the
duplicate being retained fcr reference, oA

I am, Dear OSirs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

The Surveyers,

AMSTERDAM,
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